

HENRY KENDALL HIGH SCHOOL

Principal - Andrew Backhouse

Individual Music Lessons

Dear Parents/Carers

Here at Henry Kendall High School we are very excited to be offering this program to our students once again.

TOO MANY COMMITMENTS BEFORE and AFTER SCHOOL? Here's an opportunity to learn a musical instruments without the hassle of travelling to lessons outside school hours. We are offering to the students of Henry Kendall High School a range of tuition in various instruments. You can learn through an individual lesson or lower the cost by learning in a small group. We have engaged the services of some wonderful professionals:

- PIANO/KEYBOARD Monday Eric Toole
- FLUTE/CLARINET/SAXAPHONE/TRUMPERT Tuesday David Dallenger
- GUITAR/BASE/UKULELE/MANDOLIN/BANJO etc Wednesday Trent Crawford
- VOICE/SINGING Thursday Corrie Collins

30 – minute lessons are given once a week and run during class time on a weekly cycle. It the student is taking Elective Music as a subject then we try and timetable during one of their Music lessons that week, however this is not always possible. Please note that it is the students' responsibility to catch up on any work missed as part of their commitment to the program.

\$30	For an individual 30-minute lesson.
\$15 each	For a pair of students to have a lesson together. This is the best option for a
	group lesson due to space and student satisfaction.
\$10 each	For groups of three students. While we do offer this option, we only recommend it for special circumstances. Physical space in the room and
	limited equipment can hinder the students' satisfaction in this configuration.

Small group lessons are a great way to share the cost, however please be aware that you will need to find the other students who are willing to share your lesson.

Payments are not accepted at the front office. Please pay fees directly to the tutor with your contact details so they can be in touch if needed.

If you are interested and would like to take up this offer please follow the steps on the following page. For more information on how to hire an instrument, learn and join the program, please see Mr Clift or email him at damien.clift@det.nsw.edu.au

Yours faithfully

Andrew Backhouse **Principal**

Damien Clift Head Teacher Creative & Performing Arts

2 February 2016